
 

 September 13, 2016  
Dear Parents:  
 
We are again offering the option to pay for pretzels by month or for the 
entire year. Please be sure to indicate your child’s/children’s name and 
grade on the front of your envelope.  
 
Below is a breakdown of what each month will cost to receive pretzels on 
all the days.  
 
September: $3.00 per child  
October: $6.00 per child (grades Pre-K3-5) $5.50 (grades 6-8)  
November: $5.50 per child  
December: $4.50 per child  
January: $5.50 per child  
February: $5.00 per child  
March: $6.50 per child  
April: $4.50 per child  
May: $6.00 per child  
June: $2.00 per child  
(pretzels will be available through June 9th)  
 
Yearly total: $48.50 per child (grades Pre-K3-5)  
$48.00 (grades 6-8)  
 
Please keep in mind that this total may change due to snow make-up 
days. Also, if school is closed due to weather, pretzels will be ordered for 
the following day. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 574-276-0280 or via e-mail ColKane914@gmail.com.  
 
Thanks,  
Colleen Kane 
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